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Toronto-York Spadina Subway Extension – Litigation Status 
Update 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on June 12, 2023, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Authorize the information contained in the confidential attachment to remain 
confidential as it contains advice that is subject to solicitor-client privilege and is 
about litigation or potential litigation, including matters before administrative 
tribunals. 

 

 

 


